
It is that time again! We are looking for Oro Valley Businesses that would like to participate in 
National Night Out on Friday, October 29, 2021 from 6 to 8 p.m. 

The Oro Valley Police Department, in partnership with Walmart, will be hosting the annual 
National Night Out at Walmart Shopping Center located at 2150 E. Tangerine Rd, Oro Valley, 
Arizona. 

National Night Out in Oro Valley is focused on the safety of children. The only requirement to 
participate in National Night Out is that your business must promote some type of safety 
that pertains to children and/or community.  

We will be taking the first 20 businesses that respond. 

All participants are responsible for bringing tents, tables, and chairs for their personnel. 

Business Name:        

Representative Name: 

Business Address:        

Phone Number:        

Email Address:        

Special Requests?        

What information will your display contain? 

Please return the completed form to the Community Resource Unit via email at 
mkleinberg@orovalleyaz.gov 
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